
 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome 

Welcome to Camden People First June 2022 

Newsletter. 

 

 

 

What is going on around us? 

It is getting hot outside, but sometimes it is still 

cold. Always try to check the weather before 

you go out. 

 

 

 

It is good to be ready for the weather so you 

can have a good time. 

 

 

 

We hope everyone enjoyed the Queen Jubilee 

weekend with their friends and family. 
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The Elizabeth line is now open, so we hope you 

enjoy using it.  

 

 

 

Always make sure to pick up your rubbish and 

put it in the bin when you leave the train so we 

can all keep it clean. 

 

 

 

Always make sure to look after your purse or 

wallet and other personal things so you do not 

forget it.  

 

 

 

Do not leave your things in your back pocket 

because it might fall out or someone might take 

it. 

 

 

 

Covid is still around, so it is important to keep 

washing and sanitising your hands.  



 

There is also still a war going on in Russia, so 

we hope everyone’s family is safe. 

 

 

 

Any other news? 

We are still doing Easy Read work and all our 

members are enjoying taking part. 

 

 

 

If you need anything put into Easy Read, please 

contact us. 

 

 

 

Thank You 

We hope you enjoyed reading our June 

newsletter.  

 

 

 

Contact us 

Please contact us if you need any help, advice 

or information. 

 



 

If you need help, our advice and advocacy 

drop-in is on  

Wednesdays from 2pm - 4pm in the Camden 

office.  

  

 

215 Eversholt St, Ampthill  

Square, London NW1 1DE  

 

 

Telephone advice is also available from     

10am - 12pm on Wednesdays  

07576842278 

 

 

You can email us on 

info@camdenpeoplefirst.co.uk   

 

 

You can call us on                                        

0207 388 2007   

 

Social media 

Facebook - camdenpeoplefirst   

Twitter - InfosCPF   

Instagram - Camden.People.First  
Website - www.camdenpeoplefirst.org.uk 

http://www.camdenpeoplefirst.org.uk/

